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Thank you for taking my comment! I moved out here from South Florida, and there 

was a time when Rick Scott, as Governor, wanted to compete with California as a 

lower-cost alternative for a filming location. It was such a success, they even remade 

the "Hollywood" sign at the Coral Springs landfill for one movie.  

 

Because this was such a resounding success, Republicans pulled back and decided 

to shun "liberal elites in Hollywood". Well, their loss. Oregon has SUCH a diverse 

environment, amazing people, and we're close to California so it's an easy trip for 

studios.  

 

Do not be like Florida. Be like Oregon, and please support these incentives to bring 

film and television production to our great state! 


